
Free Screening of Hidden Figures 
  

Tuesday, April 4, 2017 

Winter Visual & Performing Arts 
Center 

Clair Performance Hall 

6:00 p.m. 

Free and open to the public 

  

The College of Science and 
Technology is hosting a free screening 
of the film Hidden Figures in 
conjunction with the Women in 

Mathematics, Science and Technology 
Conference.  Following the film, a panel of three 
Millersville University faculty members will discuss their 
experiences as scientists and educators with a short 
question and answer session with the audience.   
 
Tickets are free of charge, but required for admission and 
can be obtained from the Millersville University Ticket 
Office or at http://www.studentservicesinc.com/ticket-
sales/ 
 
Contact Information:  Marianne Frantz 871-4292 
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